

## Green Pond United Methodist Church

4411 Green Pond Road – Easton, Pennsylvania 18045-2337 Phone: 610-253-2731 E-Mail: greenpondumc@rcn.com

The Rev. Scott D. Friedgen-Veitch - Pastor

October 30, 2016

Mr. Bill Fitch Fitch Electronics, Inc. 1134 Ridge Road Pottstown, PA 19465

Dear Bill,

On behalf of the entire congregation of Green Pond United Methodist Church, I would like to thank you for your expertise designing and installing the audio/visual system for our church. The most beautiful space can still fail in its purpose if the technology fails. You created a system that delivers all the benefits of technology while respecting the aesthetics of the design. You have extensive knowledge of the equipment, but you also have a keen ear and an understanding of worship services, and how sound systems can enhance the worship experience, both in contemporary and traditional services. You ensured that our new space is as practical and functional as it is beautiful. People's hearts are uplifted to God by what they hear as well as what they see.

God bless you in all your future projects.

Deanne Gade, Trustee Chairperson

Rev. Scott D. Friedgen-Veitch